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10t September 2021

Re. Secondary School Transfer Meeting and Application Process
Dear Parent/Carer,
The application process is now open to apply for your child’s secondary school.

The deadline for submitting your child’s application to transfer to secondary schools
is Thursday 31t October 2021 at 11.59pm. Applications are made online only. We
will be holding meetings to go through the application process and to answer any of
your questions.

Year 6 Secondary transfer meetings

The meetings will be on Thursday 23™ September at 9.30am, 2.30pm and 3.45pm.

As part of the school’s risk assessment, numbers will be limited so you must book a
place and you will be required to wear a face covering. To book your place, please
call the school office on 0207 7035800 or email office@johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk

Secondary school application process

To apply for secondary schools, go to - https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/

Secondary schools are running a series of open events, for more details, go to —
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-
admissions/secondary-admissions/secondary-schools-open-days-and-evenings

It is very important that you apply before the deadline as failure to do so will mean
your child will not get their first choice of secondary school.

If you are experiencing difficulties applying online, have forgotten your username
and password or have any questions regarding the process, please do not hesitate to
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Under data protection law, individuals have a right to be informed about how the school uses any personal data that we hold
about them. We comply with this right by providing ‘privacy notices’ to individuals where we are processing their personal data.
Our privacy notices are available on our website www.johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk or via the school office.
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contact the school’s parent support worker, Abena Opong via email -
abena.opong@shs.org.uk

Yours faithfully,

Clare Tayton
Headteacher

Under data protection law, individuals have a right to be informed about how the school uses any personal data that we hold
about them. We comply with this right by providing ‘privacy notices’ to individuals where we are processing their personal data.
Our privacy notices are available on our website www.johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk or via the school office.



http://www.johnruskin.southwark.sch.uk/
mailto:abena.opong@shs.org.uk

